
 

EYE CLINIC 
 
 
The Prairie Australian Shepherd Club will be holding their annual eye clinic 
on Sat. January 19, 2013.  The clinic will again be held here in Regina. 
 
 
If you have a preferred time due to work, classes, etc. please indicate this on 
your form when you send it in.  We will try and accommodate all requests 
however sometimes we can only try our best.  If you have a young litter of 
puppies that you are bringing, we prefer to do these first thing in the 
morning.  Please let us know. 
 
 
Someone from the Australian Shepherd Club will contact you about one 
week prior to the clinic and let you know the time of your appointment, and 
confirm the location at that time. 
 
 
If you have any questions regarding the eye clinic, please feel free to contact 
me at the information below. 
 
 
If you want to pay cash, please let me know and we will arrange a pick 
up/drop off day and time.  All eye clinic appointments must be prepaid if 
you want a time reserved.  (We will be as accommodating as possible.) 
 
We look forward to seeing you at our clinic. 
 
~ Kelly 
 
Kelly Campbell 
PASE Executive 
(306) 551-9764 
aussies@sasktel.net 
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